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Bill S-211 
Fighting Against Forced Labour and Child Labour  

in Supply Chains Act 
 
 
 
 
 
 
S-P International supports the fight to end child forced labour around the world.  S-P 
International does not employ any children in its operations in Canada, or in any of our offices 
outside of Canada, in the supply of products and/or services to our customers.  Further, we 
work with our domestic and overseas suppliers to ensure that forced child labour is not used in 
the manufacturing of any products and/or services we supply or represent to our customers. 
 
While S-P International is not obligated under the bill, to report to the Minister of Public Safety 
and Emergency Preparedness, we do take this issue seriously, and therefore state that we are 
in compliance with Bill S-211 and that our suppliers, both domestically and internationally, are 
also in compliance with Bill S-211 as well. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
           April 22, 2024 
 
           

               Arthur (A.J.) Baier          Date 
Director of Quality Control & Compliance 
 
 
 

 


